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IMAGING NEWS


KEEP US POSTED!                         


We need to know if you have 
contact information, 
workplace or other changes. 


It is easy, go on our website 
and UPDATE using the SELF-
SERVICE PORTAL ! Thank 
you!


If you have any problems 
with the online portal click 
on the CONTACT US and 
email any of our staff!


NEW OBMI 


SELF-SERVICE PORTAL

The OBMI has just launched our new database! The Self-Service Portal is up and running with 
a plethora of actions you can perform-ALL ONLINE!


RENEW YOUR LICENSE OR PERMIT


UPDATE YOUR CONTACT, WORK OR SUPERVISOR INFORMATION


APPLY FOR A NEW LICENSE OR PERMIT 


PRINT YOUR LICENSE OR PERMIT CERTIFICATE


LICENSE OR PERMIT HOLDER LOOK-UP 

OBMI CE Advisory 
Committee                         


The newly formed OBMI CE 
Advisory Committee (CEAC), 
meets to discuss important 
issues regarding CE. 


You are welcome to attend 
meetings or ask to be a 
member!


Check out the details on our 
website. 
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RECENT BOARD DISCIPLINARY CASES


The Board will be posting results of recent Disciplinary Action 
on our website. All information posted will be generated from 
public documents.


Please see the links on our website for the details.


PRACTICING ON AN EXPIRED LICENSE?


The Board has been reviewing quite a few cases regarding licensees 
and permit holders that continue to practice once their license has 
expired.


The Licensee and Permit holder may be: assessed a civil penalty; 
reported to the National Practitioners Data Base (NPDB); reported 
to the credentialing agencies AND their employer is also held 
accountable to include civil penalties. 


This situation is very easily avoided.


* Check your License or Permit Expiration 


* DO NOT Practice if your License or Permit has expired


* Contact the OBMI if you have any questions, we are here to help


* Renew ONLINE early to avoid any delay in the processing of your 
renewal


If you have ANY questions, please email Thomas.King@regon.gov
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